
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Autumn Term 

Friday 22nd December 

Dear Pupils, Parents, Governors and Friends, 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support and friendship this year. 

We hope that you all have a magical Christmas, making the most of time spent with your own 

family and friends.  

Please join with us in wishing Miss Goff and Mrs Arthur happiness in their new jobs which start 

in January. 

We look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 9th January 2018. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May the joy of the angels,  

The gladness of the shepherds,  

The worship of the wisemen, 

And the peace of the Christ child be yours this Christmas.  

And the blessing of God The Father and the Son  

And the Holy Spirit be with you  

And remain with you always,  

Amen 

 

From The Staff Team at Brereton Primary School. 


